



YACHT CLUB ITALIANO

Grand Prix d'Italie – Coppa Alberti 2021: postponed start to Tuesday 13 April

Genoa, April 9, 2021

Due to adverse weather conditions, the Yacht Club Italiano, in agreement with the Italian Mini 6.50 Class, has decided to postpone the departure scheduled for tomorrow at 12 noon to Tuesday 13 April at 10 am.

The fleet of minists therefore remains on stand-by at the docks of the Porticciolo Duca degli Abruzzi in Genoa awaiting the passage of the severe storm expected in the coming days.

Monday 12, The day before departure, the new route will be communicated and can be followed in real time at this link: <https://yb.tl/gpi2021>